CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2024
SENIOR PORTRAIT SESSIONS ARE COMING TO WEST ORANGE!

Lors Photography is the official senior portrait photographer for the Class of 2024,
and they look forward to helping you commemorate this special time in your life...

SENIOR YEAR!

LORS WILL BE AT THE HIGH SCHOOL ON SELECT DATES FROM MAY 30'" — JUNE 16th:

As part of your FREE portrait session, Lors will be taking yearbook poses in
formal attire and cap and gown (both provided by Lors), as well as casual
personality photos in your favorite outfit. You can even bring props!

COME DRESSED TO IMPRESS!

YOU SHOULD HAVE RECEIVED AN EMAIL/LETTER FROM LORS WITH
INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO SCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT ONLINE AT:
https://myschedule.lorsstudio.com/accounts/login/

Your notification from Lors includes your personal username/login and password.
If you lose your login info or did not receive an email,
please go to the link above and click ‘forgot password’.
If you do not have access to a computer, or you have difficulty logging in,
you may schedule your appointment by calling Customer Service at 908.964.8200

ADDITIONAL REMINDER EMAILS WILL BE GOING OUT TO
ALL SENIORS/PARENTS OVER THE NEXT FEW WEEKS.

MAKE SURE TO SCHEDULE EARLY BEFORE THE SCHEDULE FILLS UP!!!
(THERE MAY NOT BE AS MANY APPOINTMENTS OPPORTUNITIES IN THE FALL)

Para obtener instrucciones en espafiol, haga clic en el siguiente link:
http://www.lorsstudio.com/orderschedespanol/

DON'T RISK BEING LEFT OUT OF THE YEARBOOK!
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